WICKHAM BISHOPS BRIDGE CLUB

MINUTES OF THE AGM HELD ON THE 26™ OCTOBER 2022

APOLOGIES OF ABSENCE:
Barbara Parker, Marie Brewer, Mary Clarke, Jill Joslin

MINUTES OF LAST AGM HELD ON 3rd NOVEMBER 2021:
Approved by Neil Gandy and seconded by Ann Owen.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT:

In spite of Covid we managed to complete a year of bridge.

Some of you who use our web site will already know who won the 21/22 league competition but
for others | will let you know that in 3" place was Mary Reeve and Ted Munt, in second place
Ann Owen and Neil Gandy and the winners were Angela and Bill West. Who received the
trophy.

Last year the Leslie Pink trophy was won by Clare Lager and Yvonne West. We will be playing for
that trophy this evening.

The Chairman thanked Ann Goody and David Croom for their efforts in running the club. It was
also recognised the amount of technical input and work by Bill West even though he is not on
the committee. The Chairman passed on his sincere thanks and on behalf of the club members.

TREASURER’ REPORT:

Bank Balance at 1** September 2021 was £3163.41 and the end balance at 30" September 2022
was £3159.54.

Cash Banked was £2036.90 and Hall costs £2040.77. Cash out for BBQ, Christmas, Prizes and
receipt book £138.48

Membership to stay at £10. Table money to stay at £1.50 and £2 for guests. However this may
have to increase, as we didn’t pay the full hall price this year as we had a credit from the Covid
months. Table money did not cover our hall costs we were -£197 and this was over a 13 month
period.

On the plus side we were able to welcome 5 new members this year and were looking forward
to promoting the club further.

PROPOSALS TO THE MEETING:
None.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS:

Nobody has come forward wanting to be on the committee or to take over any roll. | put it to
the meeting that as all committee members were prepared to continue, it was therefore
proposed that they be re-elected by Ann Owen and seconded by Neil Gandy.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS:

Christmas Party it was put to the members present that we proceed with the same format as
last year. The Club would provide mince pies and drinks. It was confirmed that the party would
be on December 21% at 7pm.



